
Date:  September 22, 2020 

To: Oakland County Libraries, Senior Centers and Community Centers 

From: Oakland County 

Re: UPDATE on the County CARES Act reimbursement program 

Several Important Updates: 

1. We are extending the deadline for submission of COVID related expenses until
November 30, 2020.

2. We will start to approve those that have been submitted and do so on an ongoing basis
going forward until the November 30 deadline.

3. We are expanding the expense eligibility to include eligible payroll for “public
employees.”  This is for libraries, community centers and senior centers that are public.
Eligible payroll may include: payroll for employees substantially dedicated to COVID-19
mitigation, payroll for unbudgeted Adminsitrative Leave for employees who could not
come in during the Stay at Home Order or work remotely. Please contact us for
additional guidance.

4. If you center is a 501 c 3 please contact us as your eligibility is different than public
entities.


